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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

PLAN YOUR SUMMER GETAWAY ON SOUTH PADRE ISLAND

SOUTH PADRE ISLAND, Texas, July 9, 2024 — Good news for sun seekers! Hurricane
Beryl pivoted past the beaches of South Padre Island and surrounding cities, leaving clear
skies and beautiful weather in its wake. The beaches, campgrounds, attractions, and
accommodations are open, and travelers are encouraged to continue their plans for
summer vacations.

“We are pleased to inform visitors that South Padre Island is open and ready for business
as usual,” stated Blake Henry, Visit South Padre Island Executive Director. “The island
remains a top destination for summer fun and relaxation, with all facilities fully
operational, and for that, we are grateful.”

Per the National Weather Service, the forecast for the week is partly sunny, with highs in
the upper 80s at the coast. Visitors can look forward to enjoying a range of activities such
as swimming, sunbathing, fishing, and exploring the island's natural beauty under clear
skies.

Local businesses, including restaurants and shops, are also ready to welcome guests,
providing a vibrant and welcoming atmosphere for all. Special events and activities are
planned throughout the week, offering something for everyone to enjoy. For a complete
lineup, click here to view the event calendar.

For more information on accommodations and activities, please visit the official South
Padre Island website or contact the Visitor's Center.

About South Padre Island
With miles of pristine shoreline and clear emerald water, South Padre Island is Texas' only

tropical island paradise. Calm weather and more than 300 days of sunshine make South
Padre Island a year-round destination offering a variety of nature tourism attractions, water
sports, and activities for the entire family. For more information, visit www.sopadre.com.
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